
If you attend Huckleberry Hill Elementary School in Brookfield, and need help preparing for a 
test, or are working on something in particular, I would be happy to give you some FREE 
assistance. Just let Mrs. Fitz know that you would like to take advantage of this offer and we 
can schedule a time to meet on Skype or FaceTime. As long as you have a good Wifi connection 
the process is very simple and works well. I look forward to meeting you and helping you on 
your drumming journey.  
 


